
IHCP bulletin 
INDIANA HEALTH COVERAGE PROGRAMS       BT202082     JUNE 30, 2020 

IHCP revises direct service provider requirement for 
IOT of members with SUD diagnosis  

Effective June 30, 2020, and in response to House Enrolled Act 1326,      

a licensed addiction counselor (LAC) or licensed clinical addiction 

counselor (LCAC) is no longer required to be a direct service provider 

when IOT (intensive outpatient treatment) is provided for an Indiana 

Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) member who has a substance use 

disorder (SUD) diagnosis. This is a revision to the IOT requirements 

(program standards) previously announced in IHCP Bulletin BT201929.  

All other requirements for IOT services will remain the same.  
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If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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